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July 17, 1979

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Recently, the Appropriations Subcommittee on Labor/HEW proposed a
reduction from the President's request of funds for bilingual
education, authorized by Title VII of the Elementary and
Secondary Act. Enclosed for your information is a courtesy copy
of a letter I wrote to the Chairman of the full Appropriations
Committee concerning these reductions.

~in~03 50,9,

Lloyd Bentsen

Enclosure


